
Bittangabee Bay precinct is a hugely popular 
recreation spot in the Green Cape area of Ben 
Boyd National Park. The campground provides 
a sense of remoteness and is suitable for 
motorhomes, camper trailers, tents and pack-
campers.
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We’re upgrading  
Bittangabee Bay precinct 
The precinct will be closed from mid June to early December 
2022, with the Light to Light walk staying open

Why is this work required? 
Upgrades are required to provide high quality 
experiences to a broad range of visitors while 
reducing environmental impacts and increasing 
Aboriginal cultural heritage protection. 

nationalparks.nsw.gov.au



What improvement will be made? 
• Environmental benefits

The upgrades will provide long term
environmental benefits through improved
erosion and sedimentation mitigation measures.
Improvements to the precinct’s roads will also
reduce ongoing maintenance costs.

• Aboriginal Cultural Heritage
A cultural camp with new amenities will be
available for the local Aboriginal community.
Aboriginal cultural heritage assets present
in the area will be better protected through
improved erosion controls.

• New and improved day use facilities
The new designated day-use carpark will
increase visitor safety. The picnic area will be
equipped with barbecues, tables and a shelter
to cater for the needs of day-use visitors.

• New and additional amenities for all campers
Additional amenities will improve the visual
amenity and the disabled access of the
campground. A new walk-in campground will
be established for Light to Light walkers as well
as school groups doing the walk.
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Planning your visit
The NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service is 
currently undertaking the tender process required 
to award the contract for these upgrades. The 
Bittangabee precinct will be closed mid June 
to early December 2022. The beach will be 
accessible to those walking the Light to Light, or 
by boat or kayak. Bittangabee Bay Road will be 
closed, at the junction of Green Cape Road, to 
vehicle and  pedestrian traffic.
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Contact 
If you would like further information about these 
upgrades, please contact NPWS Merimbula Office 
at npws.sapphirecoast@environment.nsw.gov.au
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